ARAB UNITY SCHOOL

Private School - English Medium P.O. Box 10563- RASHIDIYA DUBAI, UAE

Tel: (9714) 2886226/7 Fax: +2886321 E-mail: auschool@emirates.net.ae website:http://www.arabunityschool.ae



مدرسة الوحدة العربية انجليزية-خاصة ص.ب: ١٠٥٦٣ – الراشدية دبي – الامارات العربية المتحدة تليفون: ١٨٨٦٢٢١٧٧ – ٩٧١٤ فاكس: ٢٨٨٦٣٢١

Circular AUS/2022-2023

26 August 2022

Dear parents and students,

WELCOME BACK!

School opens for the 2022-23 academic year from Monday, 29th of August in a staggered way as shared in the Parent Guide that is available on the school website:

https://www.arabunityschool.ae/wp-content/uploads/2022/08/Parents-Guide-to-Reopening-August-2022.pdf

Please refer to the newsletters and emails from the Head of Section where your child/ren is/are joining for more detailed information regarding the start of the year arrangements.

CELEBRATION OF OUR STUDENTS' EXCEPTIONAL RESULTS IN THE JUNE 2022 IGCSE/AS/A2 EXAMS

Congratulations to all students who achieved exceptional results in the June 2022 IGCSE, AS and A-Level exams. We are all extremely proud. I've attached the press release that featured in today's Khaleej Times for your reference.

A special word of thanks must go to all the teachers and parents who supported our students to achieve at this impressive level.

HEALTH AND SAFETY PROTOCOLS FOR THE START OF THE SCHOOL YEAR

KHDA has shared the following protocols regarding health and safety protocols in Dubai private schools.

- No PCRs, vaccination records will be required from staff and visitors
- Masks will still be needed indoors
- Physical distancing and cleaning / sanitizing are recommended
- Contact tracing by a Health and Safety Officers / team still needs to take place
- All exceptions to face to face learning will follow the DHA guidelines

You can also refer to the published COVID19 Protocol from the below link.

https://web.khda.gov.ae/en/COVID-19/Frequently-Asked-Questions-Schools-(1)

Best wishes for the new academic year!

Leonard Murphy

Omopo.

Principal



